
The VMD switchboard service: update 8
April

The VMD switchboard is now available.

We apologise for any inconvenience this intermittent problem may have caused.

Please note as usual, enquiries can be sent to us using our email at
postmaster@vmd.gov.uk which is monitored throughout office hours Monday to
Thursday 8:30am to 5:00pm and Friday 8:30am to 4:30pm.
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